
April 20, 2022 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
ATTN: Ms. Amanda Maxwell, Executive Director and Secretary 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

Re: UW-220052 – DO NOT REDOCKET- Suncadia Water Company, LLC General Rate Case 

Dear Ms. Maxwell, 

Suncadia Water Company, LLC (“Suncadia Water” or the “Company”) hereby files a replacement 
tariff WN U-2, effective May 1, 2022, that reflects the agreement among Commission Staff, Public 
Counsel and the Company in this proceeding.  The Company is filing its replacement tariff WN U-2 
electronically, so the tariff sheets are being submitted without a “wet” signature.  In accordance with 
WAC 480-80-103(4)(a) and 480-80-104(8), the undersigned hereby certifies that he has the authority 
to issue tariff revisions on behalf of Suncadia Water. 

Please address correspondence on this matter as follows: 

Tim Smith Eric Nelsen eFiling 
General Manager Senior Regulatory Attorney Rates & Reg. Affairs 
Suncadia Water Company, LLC NW Natural NW Natural 
P.O. Box 457 250 SW Taylor Street 250 SW Taylor Street 
Cle Elum, WA 98922 Portland, OR 97204 Portland, OR 97204 
Telephone: 509.649.6370 Telephone: 503.610.7618 Telephone: 503.610.7330 
Email: water@suncadiautilities.com Email: eric.nelsen@nwnatural.com Email: eFiling@nwnatural.com 

Sincerely, 

Suncadia Water Company, LLC 

/s/ Tim Smith 

Tim Smith 
General Manager 
Suncadia Water Company, LLC 
P.O. Box 457 
Cle Elum, WA 98922 
Telephone: 509.649.6370 
Email: water@suncadiautilities.com 

Attachment  
220052-Suncadia-GRC-Replacement-WN-U-2-Trf-04-20-2022.pdf 
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